
AHRG Sho[s forflGause
On August 10, members of
the Anaheim Hills Rotary
Club reported to the Target
Store on Euclid Avenue in

Anaheim at 6:45am ready

to shop - but not for
themselves. Partnering
with the Anaheim Family
Justice Center, AHRC

members, family, and

friends escorted AFJC

program youngsters as

they shopped for school
clothing and shoes, with
the goal of buying as many
items as possible for StOO.

Thirty children, ranging in
ages from 5 to 15

participated in the
community event, along
with volunteer shoppers
from Anaheim Hills Rotary
Club, AFJC, and the
Anaheim Police Dept.

The Anaheim Family Justice

Center describes itself as "a

safe, confidential, and

friendly place where
assistance is provided to
survivors of domestic
violence, child abuse,

sexual assault and

elder/dependent Adult
Abuse".
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Don'tfarget!'
Tomorrow night's
C[ub Meeting will

be hetd at the
home of lay and
Goil Lieberman,

and our
guest speaker is

District Governor
Jim Lorman.

The 5100 gift cards used
for the shopping spree
were donated by Anaheim
Hills Rotary Club and AFJC.

ln addition to the school
wardrobe items, the

children also received S50
worth of school supplies,
which included
backpacks, pencils, pens,

notebooks, crayons, and

other items.

Below: AHRCs Tracey Clork helps two youngsters

select school clothing at the Shopping Spree event.
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